
Good evening, Hawk Hollow. 

It has been a great start to the school year. Our ice cream social was a success and I would like to thank 

the PTH for sponsoring this event. It was so fun to see the kids playing on the playground, everyone 

enjoying ice cream, and families mingling. I am excited to see what future events hold for our 

community. 

A few reminders for our upcoming events: 

 Tomorrow night is our Curriculum Night for our secondary grades. We will begin in the cafeteria 

at 4:00 and then families can proceed to classrooms around 4:30.  

 Our first practice fire drill will be held tomorrow at 1:45. This will be the first of the three fire 

drills that we will hold this year. Since this is our first drill the fire department will not be in 

attendance.  

 Picture day is scheduled for September 6th, 2017. We will have a retake day however that has 

yet to be scheduled. 

 Our practice bus evacuation is scheduled for September 12th. 

Don’t forget to like our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/HawkHollowElementarySchool/). 

We will be uploading pictures of our Super Students who have shown they are Respectful, Responsible, 

and Safe next week.  

Also, if you or any of your friends are looking for part time employment then look no further. Hawk 

Hollow has three open positions for Noon Hour Supervisors. Your SUPER job is just a click away: 

https://www.applitrack.com/u46/onlineapp/default.aspx?AppliTrackPostingSearch=location:%22Hawk+

Hollow+Elementary%22 

Have a wonderful evening, 

Mrs. Dupuis 
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